Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul}

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 11:08 AM
To: "imacdonald@usfamily.net’

Subject: Application for Appeal - 415 Bay Street

Mr. MacDonald —

This e-mail serves to notify you that we have received you Application for Appea! of a Re-Inspection Fire Certificate of
Occupancy with Deficiencies at 415 Bay Street, and a legislative hearing has been scheduled for you to attend to address
this matter. This hearing will take place on Tuesday, June 24, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 of City Hall, 15 West Kellogg
Blvd., St. Paul, MN 55102.

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at (651) 266-8585.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
(651} 266-8560



